
MEMORANDUM
TO:  Superintendent Gina Butters

FROM:  Matt Williams

DATE: December 13, 2022

SUBJECT: 2023-2024 School Calendar 

The WSD Calendar Committee met recently to consider several possible calendars for the 
school year of 2023-2024.  School Administration, district administration, parents, PTSA, 
WEA, classified employees and teachers were included and allowed to give input at that 
meeting.

Additionally, these final calendar choices were sent to the schools and employee groups to 
allow them to obtain input on the local level.

Based on that input, the committee would like to recommend to the Board the attached 
2023-2024 calendar for consideration and approval on a first reading

Professionally,

Matt Williams
Secondary Supervisor

               
Matt Williams
       Supervisor of Secondary Education


